
Alert 2/ 28/ 21 
 
Hello from Steel Valley middle school.  Here are the announcements for the week of 
March 1st. 
 
A reminder that the district will initiate in-person learning for families that elect to 
participate tomorrow March 1st. In-person learning will be Monday through Thursday 
with live-streaming on Fridays for all students.  Families that have chosen the 
live-streaming option are reminded that attendance will be taken each period, so every 
student must attend each class on-time.  
 
The distribution of progress reports will be this week, parents will also be able to view 
their child’s progress report in our Sapphire system.  
 
GRADE 6 ALERT NOW: 
Dear parents- This is an important reminder that all students in grade 6 are required by PA law 
to submit proof of a physical exam to your school nurse. Any physical exam after 6/ 1/ 2019 will 
be accepted.  Please contact the school nurse asap to obtain a consent form if you would like a 
FREE physical by our school physician on MARCH 15TH. You must have signed consent to be 
examined. All students entering grade 7 in the fall are required to have Tdap and Meningitis 
vaccines. We encourage you to contact your family physician today to fulfill these 
state-mandated obligations.  
 
GRADE 7 ALERT NOW: 
Dear parents: you are receiving this message as a reminder that all students in GRADE 7 are 
required by PA law to submit proof of a dental exam to your school nurse. Any dental exam after 
6/1/2019 will be accepted.  
 
That concludes the weekly announcements have a great evening. 


